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PRESS RELEASE NO. 007-2018 

 
Flu and Tetanus Vaccinations Scheduled at The Almeric L. Christian Building and Courthouse 

  
 

The Immunization Program of the V.I. Department of Health will once again provide free flu 
and tetanus shots to individuals who work in, or have access to, the federal building in St. Croix.  The 
shots will be offered on St. Croix, Friday, November 30, 2018, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., at the Almeric 
L. Christian Federal Building, Jury Assembly Room.  
  
 A final count of persons interested in obtaining the vaccine must be given to the Immunization 
Staff prior to the outreach date.  Persons interested should advise Tabitha Jarrell at 
Tabitha_Jarrell@vid.uscourts.gov, no later than 12 noon on Thursday, November 29, 2018.  
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